

From: Timothy Clark 
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 2:51 PM
To: Timothy Clark
Subject: HB20 Support
-----Original Message-----

From: Greg Streveler [mailto:grigori@gustavus.ak.us] 

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 12:23 PM

To: Rep. Alan Austerman

Subject: HB 20

Dear Representative Austerman:

      I support HB 20, which would amend the Commercial Fishing Loan Act to allow

loans for energy efficiency upgrades to commercial fishing operations. Fuel

costs have become a huge consideration in commercial fishing. At the same

time we are trying to reduce greenhouse gas emissions from using fossil

fuels. Fuel efficience is probably the best single investment for the state

to support through its loan fund.  I know you have long been a supporter of

the fishing industry. I hope you support scheduling HB 20 for a hearing

soon.

      Thank you,

      Judy Brakel

      Box 94

      Gustavus, AK 99826

